
Girl Scout Cookies are safe! 
Misinformation spreads quickly.

We understand your concern and know that misleading information about Girl Scout Cookies has 
been circulating. We appreciate your asking and encourage you to seek additional information from 
science-based sources. 

We are confident that our cookies are safe.

Our bakers follow strict food safety regulations set by the FDA and EPA, ensuring high-quality and 
compliant products.

Your support makes a difference.

Every purchase helps us fund exciting experiences, community projects, and leadership 
opportunities. Would you like to hear how we’re using our earnings?

For more information, please contact our council.

Our council team will provide accurate details if you have any more questions. Please contact them 
at info@gsnwgl.org. 

Thank you for stopping by!

We appreciate your time and understand if you choose not to buy today. Have a great day!

info@gsnwgl.org
888.747.6945


